TO: CHRISTIAN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS
FROM: BRAD HAWKINS, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MIKE BRUMLEY, TRANSPORTATION DIRECTOR

DATE: MAY 12™, 2020

SUBIJECT: APPROVAL TO ADVERTISE FOR BIDS

WE ARE SEEKING APPROVAL TO ADVERTISE FOR BIDS FOR A NEW FLEET TRUCK FOR THE
TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT.  IF APPROVED IT WOULD REPLACE A 2000 MODEL TRUCK.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION OF THIS MATTER.




